Bike lanes for Freeport Boulevard?

As the City plans to resurface Freeport Boulevard as part of upcoming maintenance, the addition of bike lanes is being considered between Sutterville Road and 21st Street. Two potential roadway options as well as several ideas for improving the intersection of Freeport Boulevard and 21st Street for bicyclists are being considered.

Find out about the proposed options

Open House
Thursday, Dec. 1, 5:30 p.m. – 7 p.m.,
with short presentation at 5:45 p.m.,
followed by an open house
McClatchy High School Cafeteria
3066 Freeport Boulevard

For more information, visit our webpage at www.cityofsacramento.org/transportation.

Look under "Special Projects," then "Road Improvement Projects."

Email or call Project Manager David Edrosolan at 916.808.5974, dedrosolan@cityofsacramento.org

For special accommodations at the meeting, contact Linda Tucker at 916.808.7523

